AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS

ASCE

March 26, 2018

Kancheepuran N. (Guna) Gunalan, Ph.D., P.E., D.GE, F.ASCE
AECOM

756 E. Winchester St., Suite 400

Salt Lake City, UT 84107

Dear Guna:

The Committee on Ethical Practice of ASCE convened on January 20, 2018 to consider the
Official Nominees for ASCE President-Elect, for the term commencing October 2018. The
Committee discussed the candidates, the process for endorsement and the issues of relevance

for the position of President-Elect.

Upon conclusion of the discussions, the Committee voted unanimously to endorse Kancheepuran
N. (Guna) Gunalan, Ph.D., P.E., D.GE, F.ASCE, for the position of ASCE President-Elect.

Please accept this letter as our official Endorsement Action.

Respectfully submitted

AL

Steven Kaufnfan, P.E.
Chair, Committee on Ethical Practice




